
 
 

The second Annual Meeting of the Friends of the Argyll Papers will be 

held at 11.15 a.m. on Saturday 14 April 2018  

in the Nicoll Hall, Inveraray. 
 

Coffee/tea and biscuits will be available from 11.00am. 
 

Agenda 
1. Welcome, introductions and apologies 

2. Update from the chairman (Murdo MacDonald) 

3. Statement of accounts by the treasurer and approval (Jean Maskell) 

4. Update from the archivist (Alison Diamond) 

5. Invitation to join the Friends’ committee 

6. Forthcoming events 

7. Any other business 

 

Guest speaker: Marian Pallister 
We are delighted that Marian Pallister has agreed to talk to us at the Annual meeting. Marian will 

speak about her forthcoming book on mining in Argyll. Much of Marian’s research was undertaken in 

the Argyll Papers so expect a fascinating insight into a little researched aspect of the collection. 

Marian may even allude to her most recent research as a regular volunteer. 

 

Lunch at ‘The George’ 
Friends are invited to continue to chat over lunch in the George Hotel. Please let us know if you wish 

to stay for lunch so we can reserve an appropriately sized table. Please note that Friends will each 

need to pay for their own lunch. 

 

The constitution requires a quorum of 10 members of the association to be present at the 

Annual Meeting. It will be very helpful therefore if you can let us know whether or not you 

expect to attend – please email archives@inveraray-castle.com.  
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